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SOLR® 
Portable Test Stand

Airborne Systems is proud to offer a 
new member of the SOLR® Family of 
Oxygen Systems. We have designed 
a new console that allows personnel 
to check whether SOLR® Oxygen 
equipment is operational. It can be 
used in the field with no source of 
power and is able to perform all 
maintenance checks up to level two 
for your SOLR® masks and bottles.

The new SOLR® Portable Test Stand 
is extremely portable. It comes in a 
small Pelican case, and weighs just 
25 pounds (11kg). The ruggedness of 
the Pelican case makes it a perfect 
solution for field testing, with no 
power needed at all. 

The SOLR® Portable Test Stand is very 
easy to use. It takes just a few short 
minutes to perform both the SOLR®/
OXCON bottle check, the SOLR® Mask 
check.

Key Features: 
•	 Portable

•	 Light

•	 Rugged

•	 User-Friendly

•	 Deployable

•	 Plug and Play

•	 Self-contained (no external power 
needed)

Specifications 

Part Number: 607200-0

Weight: 25lb (11kg)

Dimensions: 21in x 17in x 9in (53cm x 
43cm x 23cm)

SOLR® Portable Test Stand

SOLR® Oxygen Mask


